CITY OF ROCHESTER HILLS



Susan Galeczka, City Council Liaison

DATE: June 3, 2004

TO: Public Safety Members

RE: Full Time Employees/POC

At its regular meeting of March 15, 2004 regular meeting, the Public Safety Committee discussed the decision by Human Resources and the Accounting Division that due to the Fair Labor Standards Act, regarding new employees not being able to also be paid-on-call employees The consensus of the Committee was to have the Human Resource Director and the City Accountant attend a future Public Safety Committee meeting to present the reasons for these decisions

Ms. Pam Lee, Human Resources Director, will be in attendance at the June 7th Public Safety Committee to discuss this issue.